NEWSLETTER

Hello Everybody

I hope you are all keeping well and finding things of interest to do to keep you from getting too bored.

I have had a few emails in response to the last letter. One from Brenda, who says she has been making cards for the home where she is living and has been doing some painting. I hope you have had your trip in the car by now Brenda. Maybe since the lifting of restrictions you will have had a visitor as well.

I have also heard that Jenny Cook has been writing some comic verses. Come on, Jenny, let's hear them. I'm sure I can fit some in future letters for everyone to enjoy.

I am sorry to have to tell you that we will not be returning to VIEW Craft in September and unfortunately we do not have a new date. We have received a list of rules from Herstmonceux which we will have to follow. Most of these will make it very difficult for us to do any of our crafts. For example, if you are sitting next to someone, you must have an empty chair between you. If sitting opposite you must be two metres apart. Also everyone will have to wear a mask and use hand sanitiser regularly. We will also have to clean the hall and all surfaces before and after the session. The above are just a few of the instructions we have received.

Now for something a little more cheerful – the results of the 100 club draw:

First prize ball number 79 Julie O'Brien.

Second prize ball number 36 Jean Beeney and

Third prize ball number 87 M. A. Primarolo who is a sister of Jenny Todd.

While on the subject of the 100 club we would be grateful if you would renew your subscription during September ready for the draw in October. I am attaching a form for you to complete if you wish to take part next year. Please return the form with your cheque to:

Julie Hathaway

Henley Cottage

Western Road

Crowborough TN6 3EE

Here are the birthdays for August and the beginning of September

Margaret Booth, 18 August

Ray Goodger, 26 August

Jill Moorey, 27 August

Chris Smith, 28 August

Dave Grice, 30 August

Jeanette Stenson-Cooke, 7 September Sally Wooller, 9 September

Now something to make you smile. At the end of last month one of Anne's hens hatched three chicks. Now they are a little older she is pleased to see she has two females and a male. So she can remember when they arrived she has named the Cora, Rona and Ron.

I am sorry the letter is shorter this time but I shall have to use the second sheet for the 100 club form with the printed letters.

Keep well and keep smiling.

Jean

Tel: 01323 505764 Email: jean.dolmeg@outlook.com



Registered Charity No. 1110290

VIEW CRAFT 100 PLUS CLUB

Membership Application

I/we wish to subscribe to the Club. Enclosed is payment of £ to cover monthly draws from October 2020- September 2021
Name
Address
Postcode
Telephone Number
Please make Cheques payable to View Craft and return to: Julie Hathaway, Henley Cottage, Western Road,